
From: Jesse Boles <jessepocobia@gmail.com>  
Sent: October 4, 2021 6:29 PM 
To: Amber LaPointe <Amber.LaPointe@portcolborne.ca> 
Subject: Delegation for BIA at Oct 12 Council 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

 
Hey Amber, 
 
Hope this email finds you well. Could you please add me to next Monday’s agenda to delegate to 
council regarding some downtown beautification plans we are working on. In speaking with city staff, 
our plans would require councils approval. Our request is for approval for us to string Edison lighting 
from lamppost to lamppost throughout the downtown core. Then BIA has sourced and purchased 
enough strings to cover a significant portion of the downtown and is prepared to pay the cost of 
professional installation from a licensed contractor as well as ongoing maintenance as well as 
reimburse the city for the electrical usage.  
 
Attached for visualization is what they have done in downtown St. Catharines which is exactly what we 
are looking to do while of course avoiding crossing driveways, roadways or other obstructions. Chris 
and I have spoke and he has no objections subject to a list of stipulations he’s provided.  
 
Let me know if you require anything further.  
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Jesse W. Boles | Chair 
 
Downtown Port Colborne  
BIA Board of Management 
P.O. Box 272 
Port Colborne, ON L3K 4W1 
Office (289) 836-9006 
Direct (905) 359-5350 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
*This email is for the use of the individual, or entity, to which it is intended to be addressed and may 
contain information that is privileged, confidential, or subject to copyright.  Any unauthorized use, 
disclosure, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this 
message in error, please contact us immediately. 
 


